City of Greater Sudbury
ille du Grand Sudbury

Sudbiiry

May 19, 2021
POBOX 5000 SIN A Re: Petition — Request for By-law Enforcement of Traffic Violations at the Intelcom
200 BRADY STREET Delivery Service Location
SUDBURY ON P3A5P3
CP5000SUCCA
200, RUE BRADY At the Operations Committee meeting of May 17, 2021, Councillor Landry-Altmann

ERISBUEREN [ submitted a petition to the Deputy City Clerk from the residents of Mountain, Harvey,

Leslie and Myles Street requesting by-law enforcement of traffic violations at the
—— Intelcom delivery service location.
:m::-g:ﬁj‘l‘l‘(‘,’;f}(‘j%‘f}l‘;}ga Please be advised that this petition has been forwarded to the General Manager of
' ' Corporate Services for review. It is the department that receives the petition who is
responsible for communicating which of the following five paths they may choose:

1. The Senior Management Member may direct administrative action be taken to
resolve or respond to the matter in question;

2. The Senior Management Member may seek further information from the
originators of the petition, which might include a meeting etc.:

3. The Senior Management Member may report back to Council with a report for
information or action;

4. The Senior Management Member may bring back a report recommending a new
policy or new financial resources; or

5. May advise that no further action will be taken at this time.

For further information, please contact Kathryn O’Leary at 705-674-4455, ext. 4328, or
via email at: kathryn.oleary@greatersudbury.ca.

Yours truly,

Brigitte Sobush
Manager of Clerk's Services/Deputy City Clerk

Ba: Council Members
Kevin Fowke, General Manager of Corporate Services
Kathryn O’Leary, Executive Coordinator to the General Manager of Corporate
Services



PETITION
TO THE CITY OF GREATER SUDBURY

We, the residents of Mountain, Harvey, Leslie, and Myles Streets, support business in
our community. However, recent developments in our neighborhood forbode cause for
concern

We are petitioning the City of Greater Sudbury to enforce bylaws and traffic violations,
as they relate to Intelcom, an Amazon delivery service, leasing space in a commercial
building, adjacent to Harvey Street. Open 24 hours a day, seven days a week, including
holidays, the growing amount of transport trucks and Intelcom delivery vans travelling to
and from the site have made our roads and neighborhood unsafe,

Transport trucks arrive after midnight daily -- as many as four — speeding, often ignoring
stop signs to arrive at the site; Infelfcom delivery vans seen throughout the day
speeding, ignoring stop signs, blasting music, and carrying on loud Bluetooth
conversations.

The Management of Infelcom refuses to heed to any concerns or issues, arbitrarily
ignoring bylaws, traffic violations, and community standards.

We are requesting /ntelcom Sudbury relocate to an area more conducive to their
business practices, as their current practices are detrimental to the quality of life and
safety of our neighborhood.

We deserve safety and respect in our historically quiet neighborhood.

To understand the gravity of the intelcom situation, please visit:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gbesTiV G-o

Please be advised the original petition is
available for viewing at the Clerk's
Services Department,

200 Brady Street, 2nd Floor, Sudbury





